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Welcome to Summer term and a hello 

from me, the new class teacher, Clare. I 

have thoroughly enjoyed getting to know 

your children before the Easter break and 

look forward to teaching them and 

getting to know them more over the 

Summer term. 

Our texts this term are: 

Augustus and his Smile by     

Catherine Rayner 

The Great Kapok Tree by Lynne 

Cherry 

Housekeeping 

As we are heading into Summer and hopefully 

the nice weather returns, please remember 

sunscreen and sunhats, It would be very    

helpful if children’s clothing is labelled.  

We do have a healthy eating policy and we are 

a nut-free site. Please make sure that any food 

that children bring in is healthy and nut-free. 

Thank you! 

Trips: 

We are hoping to have a couple of trips out 

over the term. In Summer 1 we hope to visit 

Roseberry Topping to link with our Geogra-

phy, Science and Art topics. In Summer 2 we 

hope to visit MIMA, to look at a display on 

textiles, which is our DT topic. 

Curriculum 

This term we will be exploring many different topics. 

In Science, we will be finding out all about plants, learning to identify their parts and how 

water is transported through them. 

In Geography, we are looking at describing and understanding moun-

tains, earthquakes and volcanoes. 

In RE, we will be looking at values including religious or not, school 

values and British values and how they affect our lives. 

In Art, we will be working with tie dye (with will link with our work in textiles in 

DT) and photography (which we will link with Science and Geography. 


